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Junior ISA – consultation on draft Regulations 

In October 2010, the Government announced that it would create a new tax-
free children’s savings account, Junior ISAs. Junior ISAs will ensure parents 
have a clear and simple way to save for their child’s future, following the end 
of Child Trust Fund eligibility from January 2011.  

HMRC expect that Junior ISA accounts will be available from 1 November 
2011, and today the Government published draft Regulations, amending the 
existing ISA (Individual Savings Account) Regulations, to provide for the 
establishment of Junior ISAs.  

Copies of the draft Regulations are available at Draft Regulations on Junior 
ISAs on the HM Treasury website. 

HMRC welcome comments on the proposed 
Regulations by the end of May 2011. 

http://www.hm-treasury.gov.uk/fin_draft_reg_jr_isa.htm
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